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The Student Body would like to express
our deepest gratitude to Mrs. T. P. Mat-
thews for all the work she has contributed
to our academy. Without her the academy
would be unable to function so smoothly
from day to day. Her work is also appreci-
ated by the athletic department to which
she has devoted much time and effort.
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